



Could you support this year's Tough Runner 2019 by being a volunteer marshal on Friday 29th March from 2.30pm until 6pm

Dear Student, Parent or Carer,

The well-known and established Shoreham Academy Tough Runner is back again! Each year we top our total sponsorship raised and the number of participants and support involved. In total over the past 2 years we have raised over £16000 for Charlie's Wish, Sports Relief and Ride ABC.

This year we have decided to give our students the choice to select from the following local charities: **Rocking Horse, Chestnut Tree House or Shoreham Foodbank.** Students are being given the opportunity to vote in their schools' assemblies. Once the chosen charity is confirmed all students and parents will be made aware of this.

We expect 100's of students, staff and parents to be taking part again this year and in order for the event to run smoothly we need volunteers to marshal the event. Marshals can be Shoreham Academy students or parent/carers.

If you would like to support this year's Tough Runner on Friday 29th March from 2.30pm and 6pm by being a volunteer marshal, please complete the reply slip below and return to Mr Clarke in the PE office. Or email <u>jim.clarke@shoreham-academy.org</u>

Many thanks for your generous support.

Yours sincerely

Jim Clarke Head of PE



Principal: Jim Coupe

Tough Runner Volunteer Marshal Reply Slip

I would like to support this year's Tough Runner 2019 event by being a volunteer marshal on Friday 29th

March from 2.30pm until 6pm

Name -	Student or Parent/Carer (Please Circle)
Contact email address -	
Emergency Contact Name -	
Emergency Contact Number -	

Return to Mr Clarke in the PE office

